
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of 
Detective Vince Montgomery. Detective 
Montgomery has over 35 years of law enforcement 
experience.  Vince began his career with the United 
States Air Force, Combat Security Police in 1984. 
Vince joined the Orange County Sheriff’s Office, in 
1986, as a corrections officer while serving in the 
U.S. Air Force Reserves.  In 1989, Vince joined the 
Orlando Police Department as a law enforcement 
officer.  During his time with the Orlando Police 
Department, Vince rose to the rank of master police 
officer serving 11 years in patrol as an assistant 
squad leader and 10 years as an economic crimes 
investigator.  

In January of 2012, Vince began his career as a 
detective with the Division assigned to the Bureau of 
Workers’ Compensation Fraud in Orlando.  
During his tenure with the Division, Vince served 
as a lead detective and field training officer. 

Bureau of Workers’ Compensation Fraud  
Detective Vince Montgomery 

Division of Investigative Forensic Services 
thanks Detective Vince Montgomery for his 
dedication and efforts in the fight against 

workers’ compensation fraud. 


